
GREENS LIAISON REPORT – JANUARY 2022 
 
Dear Members 
 
I hope you all had a happy and healthy Christmas & New Year. 
 
After a very wet start to the year, I hope you have noticed how much 
the greens have improved during 2021.  This is due to the specialist 
equipment that was brought in to de-compact the soil under the greens 
plus the aerating and thatch removal. 
 
The bunkers have had some attention this year and hopefully, in the 
near future, some of the bunkers are going to be made smaller. 
 
At the moment the greens staff are installing stone cages in the pond at 
the second hole to improve the appearance. of the hole and also seal 
the leak so the water level can be increased. 
 
I regret the Head Greenkeeper cannot provide a maintenance plan for 
the year because he does not know what the weather is going to do 
around the times he wishes to perform works i.e. long periods of rain or 
drought/heat which would then directly affect the nature and duration of 
intended works. 
 
Lastly new tee signs were installed. 
 
I would like to thank Mr Brian Harrison for all his help during the last 
year in helping me paint the bridges, repair the roof at the halfway 
house and the shelter at 9 after the storm just before Christmas. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me during the year with any queries 
with the course. 
 
Yours 
 
I MacDonald 
Greens Liaison 


